
Support for Ukraine  

 

We all continue to be horrified by the events in Ukraine and continue to seek to 

support the Ukrainian people in any way we can. Perth and Kinross have been very 

pro-active in its support and continues to welcome large numbers of Ukrainian 

refugees to our area.  

 

To show our continued support of the Ukrainian people and the refugees making a 

life here in Perth and Kinross, it is proposed that the Council resolves to hold an 

event to mark Ukrainian Independence Day on the 24th August 2022.  

 

Cllr Steven Carr & Cllr A Bailey  

 


